
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  July 6, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES IS FULLY STAFFED: We feel very fortunate to be fully staffed for the 2022-2023 school year! Here is 
a list of our staff, including paraprofessionals (new staff members highlighted): 
 
1ST GRADE 
Rebekah Jenkins 
Elizabeth Albor 
Erin Erickson 
Camille Heck 
 
2ND GRADE 
Kristi Uria 
Evonne McGuire 
Trinity Pratt 
Robyn Chandler 
 
3RD GRADE 
Toby Johnson 
Tina DuBose 
Marina Brookshire 
Rebekah Johnson 
 
4TH GRADE 
Kayla Blackstock 
Marcie Coffman 
Jan Silva 
Lesa Folwell 
 
TITLE ONE 
Teri Uria 
 
IMMERSION 
Angela Correa 
 
PE 
Brenda Reay 
 
MUSIC 
Paula Allen 
 
LIBRARY 
Sherri Krzesnik 
 
 



COUNSELOR 
Randee Garrett 
 
Resource 
Willow Nuno 
 
Extended Resource 
Taryn Cook 
 
Special Day 
Nikki Gerlock 
 
PARAPROFESSIONALS 
Janai Roberts 
Raymond Smith 
Kim Wilson 
Maria Cardenas 
Magdalena Escutia 
Dee Antonucci **Joining us from COSSA 
Mary Sonke 
Jodi Jordet **Joining us from COSSA 
 
 
END-OF-YEAR STAFF SURVEY: At the end of each year, I administer and end-of-year staff survey to all 
staff. Here is just a sample of the some of the results: 
 

 



 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
August 3-4th  HES Registration 
August 15th  Opening District/Building Meetings 
August 16th  New Staff Orientation 
August 18th  District-wide Open Houses 
August 22nd  First Day of School 


